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Parent Teacher Association of Priory Academy  

Yours Sincerely, 

The PTA Team 

 

Monday 15th November 2021 
 

Dear The Priory Community,  
 
We would like to introduce the new PTA!  

We are very fortunate to have parents and teachers on the PTA again and this has informed 

our decision to revert back to being called the “PTA”. Shelby Taylor (Y6) has designed our 

new logo which will be our driving force for future endeavours.   

Miss Fisher is chair with Mrs O’Malley as teacher representatives.  

Our parent representatives, who make up the committee are:  

 Secretary: Katy Smith 

 Treasurer: Emma Murfin  

 Marketing and media: Janine Roberts 

 Parent members also include: Rachel Bailey, Jade Ford and Nicola Harrison.  

We are always happy to welcome to new members.  

We’re in the process of setting up social media channels and a school email address to help 

connect and share our messages within our school community and beyond. We also have a 

notice board which is located on the side of the school drive, should you want to keep up to 

date! 

Our first venture will be the Christmas Fair, which we are all working hard to organise and 

hope you will be able to support us with this. The team have been working very hard behind 

the scenes, alongside your support and donations to put on a fabulous Christmas Fair. This 

is on Friday 10th December at the Church Hall starting at 1pm. If you would like to 

volunteer to help out at the fair, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

We are also working hard to support the Christmas Dinner day and Sing for Santa at the end 

of the term!  

 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
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